JCHS BAND BOOSTERS, INC.
91-980 North Road, Ewa Beach, HI 96706

James Campbell High School Band Boosters
Executive Board Meeting Minutes

Wednesday, February 10, 2021 6:30pm.
Via Zoom

Present: Matthew Yamada, Band Director Barbara Velona, Band Support
Scott Eriksen, Band Director Lynette Petty, Color Guard Advisor
Heather Morgan, Vice President Nancy Lord, Secretary

Meeting called to order at 6:30pm.

Directors discussed the need for more masks. 46 needed at most, they will have a better idea
how many are needed by next week. Heather will follow up with Lisa Andrade regarding status.
Directors stated that in person instruction is going very well so far.

Directors reported that there is no update on graduation yet.

Scott stated that Ewa Makai Middle School Band has reached out to him regarding setting up
a bonding event/activity between bands. He will follow up with this.

Directors will send out the amended Booster parent letter. Jason has emailed them the current
revision.

Matt stated that Shane Eguchi sent him an email requesting a reimbursement from last year’s
Winter Guard for approximately $1000. Matt will forward his email request to our Booster
website. Shane stated that he previously submitted this request to Kathy and Jaci. Board will
need a more detailed invoice if the original cannot be located. Board will request that Jason
check with Kathy and Jaci to see if they have more details regarding this reimbursement
request.

Board decided to meet again in 2 weeks on Wednesday, February 24, 2021 at 6:30pm.

Meeting adjourned at 6:52pm.



